
I think the entire building should congratulate Sandy for her forsight to bring a long awaited 
project to a successful end. The committee should also be congratulated on the choice of 
furniture and accessories. I followed the project from demolition to end result and all the 
subcontractors as well as the interior designer performed very well. We can now say the 
Promenade (inside and outside) brings the building to the 21st century and makes our building 
look very classy. 
  
David Sztain 
 


